
      January 18, 2019 

 

 

Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ, 

 

By now I am sure that many of you have heard the news about Fr. Tom Ganley.     

At this time, I don’t have any further details about this matter, but I will keep you 
informed as they develop.   

A statement from the diocese will be made at all the parish Masses this Saturday 
evening and Sunday, January 19 – 20.  I will post that statement on the parish website 
as soon as I am able to do so.  In the meantime, a statement from our bishop is also 
posted on this website. 

It truly breaks my heart to have to share such news with you.  Please pray for the victim 
of this crime, and for the healing of everyone who has been hurt by it.   

You may, of course, call the diocese or the school or parish office with any questions 
you have. 

If I can be of any help to any of you – or your families – in dealing with this matter, you 
need only to give me a call.  Caring for you at this time will be my first priority.  I’m sure 
that Fr. Leo feels the same way. 

In the meantime, may God grant all of us the grace and strength we need during this 
difficult time. 

 

Faithfully, 

Fr. John  

 


